
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is to serve as a notice of quality issue with contactors used in product manufactured by 
Enertech Global.  The contactors have failed in a similar manner as shown below.  The arm 
that   secures the floating contacts has physically broke, causing the part to fail.  The amount 
of unit run times has varied with each report.       
 
Enertech has changed the supplier of the contactor after investigation of the failure.  
Product manufactured after June 2012 (serial number M1206xxxx) will have a contactor 
from the new supplier.  The new contactor retains the part number 11430001001.  
 
Please follow the normal warranty procedure for failures. 
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